
My hope is that all Member States will support the 

Secretary-General and his staff bv providing them with precise 

guidance and adequate funds to enable them to continue in their 

efforts In building a better world. I would like to express 

Canada's appreciation for the way in which the Secretary-General 

and his staff have performed their responsibilities as 

international civil servants. Their tasks have indeed been 

difficult but their performance has been admirable,


